Lunenburg County National Night Out

May 1, 2025
Dear Sponsor,

We are writing to request your participation as a sponsor of our upcoming Lunenburg County National -~
Night Out Event. National Night Out is a nationwide effort to unite communities with local law

enforcement agencies to help promote a sense of community, cooperation and understanding. This

event has been held annually across the United States since 1984 and has continued to evolve over the

years to become more interactive across the entire country.

The Town of Kenbridge will be hosting our event this year on Tuesday, August 5, 2025, 5-7pm in the
Kenbridge Town Park. We are asking our local businesses and organizations to show their continued
support by not only showing up to have fun with us, but also by donating items and/or providing
financial support to make this event a success.

In the previous years, we have had local businesses donate food, drinks, ice, and candy for the
community to enjoy. We have also had businesses donate school supplies for our local children and
schools. We have received monetary donations to help pay for advertising, DJs, vendors and other
necessary supplies.

For this year’s event, we hope that you will support our effort to provide this free event to our
community. All donations are used only for the National Night Out of Lunenburg. If you have any
questions please do not hesitate to reach out to any of our organizers listed below.

We sincerely appreciate your sponsorship and support for our community!!

Lunenburg County National Night Out Contacts:

Lunenburg Sheriff's Department- Deputy Tuana Townes 434-696-4452 ttownes@lunenburgva.gov
Kenbridge Police Department- Chief Chris Wallace 434-321-7000 chriswallace @kenbridgeva.net

Victoria Police Department- Chief Camden Lawson 434-480-8559 cam.lawson@victoriava.net

Dawn Childers Lunenburg County- Victim Assistance Program 434-696-2698 dchilders@lunenburgva.gov




